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Tuesday 14th June 2022 
 
Receptions’ Ugly Bug Ball 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
Over the Summer Term, Reception pupils have developed a real interest in mini-beasts. With the end of this 
academic year fast approaching and to celebrate the end of a busy term, we are hosting an ‘Ugly Bug Ball’ on 
Tuesday 19th July. On this day, children are encouraged to dress up as their favourite mini-beast.  
 
You may wish to create your own homemade minibeast constume from materials that you have at home. 
Below are some ideas: 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Throughout the day, we will be playing party games and having a ball (dance). Children are allowed to bring 
in a small bag of party snacks to eat. This may be a piece of fruit and a packet of crisps or popcorn or biscuits.  
Please note, the children will be having their normal lunch so they will not need too many additional snacks.  
 
We hope the children enjoy this day of bug fun in recognition of all their hard work this term, and throughout 
the year.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs C Gibbins  
Head of School. 
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